
NEW OFFICE LOCATION: 113 Holly Springs Road

As of October 31st, we will be practicing out of Olive Branch Family Therapy (located near
Downtown Holly Springs)! Here are some photos to help you get acclimated to the space.

When you arrive, feel free to park in one of the spots along the side of the house or towards the
back in the gravel spots.

All clients will enter through the back entrance. Please head up the ramp and go through the
blue door.



Once inside, please head down the hallway and find a place to sit and relax while you wait for
me to come and greet you and your child!


